LSA ASSOCIATES, INC. RECIRCULATED DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT
JANUARY 2014 MELROSE TRIANGLE
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD

9.0 ORGANIZATIONS AND PERSONS CONSULTED

The following organizations and persons were contacted during the preparation of the Recirculated
Draft EIR for the proposed project:

James Farrel, Operations Sergeant, Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department. March 2, 2012. Email
communication.

Yolanda De Ramus, Acting Chief Deputy, County of Los Angeles Public Library. March 7, 2012.
Letter Correspondence.

Glenn Striegler, Office of Environmental Health and Safety, Los Angeles Unified School District.
February 17, 2012. Telephone conversation.

Sharon Perlstein, P.E., City Engineer, City of West Hollywood Department of Public Works.
August 24, 2004. Personal communication. March 19, 2012. Email communication.

Tommy Ouzoonian, Director of Sales and Marketing, Athens Services. August 10, 2004 and
March 27, 2012. Telephone conversation.

Ruben Galvez, Design Engineer, AT&T. March 27, 2012. Email communication.

John R. Todd, Chief, Forestry Division, Prevention Services Bureau, County of Los Angles Fire
Department. March 7, 2012. Letter correspondence.

Andrew Araw, Southern California Edison, Planning Department. February 17, 2012. Email
communication.

Oleg Kagan, West Hollywood Public Library. March 11, 2013. Telephone conversation.
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